
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 7/21/2010 2:52:10 PM

'Simon, Sean A.' (sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov); 'nb2@cpuc.ca.gov' 
(nb2@cpuc.ca.gov)
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: PG&E RPS Contract Updates: July 2010

CONFIDENTIAL

Sean/Niki:

Attached is PG&E's July update. Based on our discussions during last month's meeting, we have 
included a high-level summary document that captures significant events and milestones that you 
should be aware of. We look forward to discussing these documents with you during tomorrow's 
meeting.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,

«...» «...»

I Redacted
Regulatory Relations Manager 
Pacific Gas & Electric Co.

Redacted
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